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Parent Newsletter 

Summer Term 11 – Wednesday 13th July 2022 
 

We are looking forward to Sports Day tomorrow; the weather forecast is for a lower temperature. Please send 

children in with water bottles, hats and apply sun cream beforehand.  

 

It was fantastic to have the choir, orchestra, ukulele and samba band perform at their end of year concerts last 

night, such a joy to have this event after three years.  

 

We still have several events happening over the next ten days. Lots of art is being completed in all classrooms 

ready for the art exhibition on Monday and we are currently listening to year six rehearsing their play ready for 

their performance next week – we are all in for a treat! 

 

It has also been great to start to welcome back volunteers this term – many thanks to those who have supported 

us in this way and a special thanks to the PTA who continue to put on events which help the school financially. 

 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

 

Platinum Jubilee 

Story Book for All 

Children 

 

 

All children in state-funded primary schools across the United 

Kingdom will bring home a free commemorative book to mark 

Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee. We hope to get these 

distributed to each child this week.  Designed as an official once-in-

a-lifetime commemoration of the Platinum Jubilee and written in 

collaboration with royal experts and historians, the book will tell the story of a young girl, 

Isabella, visiting her Great Granny Joyce who tells her about the Queen and this year’s 

Jubilee. 

 
Sports Day The itinerary for Sports Day TOMORROW is as follows: 

 

9.30-10.30am : FS and KS1 sports – parents and carers are invited to join us on the field to 

cheer the children on. 

 

12.00pm : Whole school picnic – parents and carers are welcome to join their children for 

a picnic on the school grounds.  All children having a school lunch will be provided with a 

picnic one to take outside. There will be no hot meals on this day.  

 

1.00pm: KS2 sports – parents and carers are welcome to join us in the afternoon. 

 

Children are encouraged to wear a t-shirt in their house colour if they are able to: 

Beagle – red, Argo – yellow, Victory – green, Endeavour – blue 

 

Year 5 Bake Sale: 
Friday 15th July 

The final Bake Sale of the year will be held in the KS1 playground this Friday.  There will 

be a range of bakes priced from 50p, so please bring some change when you collect.  If 

anyone is available to volunteer for the sale it would be appreciated.  Please get in touch 

with school office. 
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Art Exhibition: 
Monday 18th July 
 

  

 

A reminder to “Keep Knitting, Knotting, Crocheting or otherwise 

creating with yarn” for our upcoming Yarn Bombing event at the end 

of term.   We plan to once again have an Art Exhibition displaying 

work our children have created this year. Our theme this year is 

‘Nature’. 

 

Summer Reading 

Challenge 

Cambridgeshire Libraries are running the Summer Reading Challenge again this year, with 

a Gadgeteers theme; ‘reading and science go hand in hand.’  Information was sent out 

earlier today, with dates of events being held during the holiday. 

 

Frozen Friday 

Update 

A quick update on the Frozen Friday takings:  On the 1st July we raised £64 and the 8th 

July sale raised £81, giving a total profit of £145. 

Thanks to Maria, Orla, Tracey and pupils who helped (apologies if I forgot anyone). Also 

thanks to everyone who bought an ice cream or lolly. 

 

School Lunch 

Outstanding 

Balances   

 

There are still quite a few accounts with high outstanding balances.  Please visit 

www.parentpay.com to ensure your account is kept in credit and balances settled before 

the end of term.  Questions about your account should be sent to 

skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  

 

Are you moving 

away? 

 

It is at this time of year that many families move away from Cambridge due to study 

timetables, university terms and such like.  If you are planning on your family leaving 

Mayfield please do make sure that you contact the office and let us know.  There is a very 

simple form which must be filled in so that the school records can be kept up to date. If 

you prefer you can email office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk for more details. 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Thursday 14th July Sports Day – see above 

 

Friday 15th July Year 5 Bake Sale 

 

Monday 18th July Art Exhibition 

 

Friday 22nd July Last day of term 

 

Monday 5th September  First Day of the Autumn Term 
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